
TO: Marissa Schuetz 
From Anne McCullough 
Re: Northern Pass Project 
Canterbury NH  03224 
May 9, 2017 
 
This entire transmission line is not needed by NH and will destroy the aesthetics, beauty and thousands of acres of 
northern NH landscape. Can you imagine 135ft towers going across your back yard?  This project will not benefit 
NH. Please vote No to the Northern Pass  Project. 
 
Thank you, 
Anne McCullough 
 


